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Message from The Editor, Miss Barker 

This week Mrs Whiteley-Fuller revealed who will 

be in this year’s school show, Jack and the  

Beanstalk! A huge well done to everyone who  

auditioned and congratulations on making it into 

the show! We are looking forward to seeing the progress of the show over the coming months 

with performances in December 2022! 

First Show Meetings Next Week:  

All stage crew, sound and lighting 

Wednesday 11th May Drama Room 3:00pm-3:30pm 

All performers: Dance, Drama and Music 

Thursday 12th May Main Hall 3:00pm-4:00pm 

Key Dates for the Summer Term: Week B 

Monday 16th May 

Year 11 GCSE Exams 

Year 10 Work  

Experience 

Eco Committee Plant Sale 

The Eco Committee plant sale was a huge success with students, staff and the local community! 

We raised £82.00 which will greatly help the Committee and our bid to become an Eco School! A 

huge thank you to everyone who donated and brought plants! Mrs Rason, Science 
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Year 10 Hospitality and Catering 

Our Year 10 Hospitality and Catering students have been making brandy snaps this week. Here 

are some amazing creations by Archie J, Reggie F, Ellie S, Imogen M, Angel-Leigh W, Eden C and 

Vakare P. Well done everyone! Mrs Wilkins, Catering 

Year 5 Masterclasses 

Here are some more photos from last weeks Year 5 Masterclass taken by staff at Sharps Copse 

Primary School of their students creating bugs out of fruit and veg. They learnt a variety of knife 

skills to create these amazing creatures. Well done! 
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Milk Bottle Top Collection 

We are collecting milk bottle 

tops for the Solent MS  

Therapy Centre! Please  

collect and bring your bottle 

tops into Reception.  

Plastic milk bottle tops only.  

Thank you for your support!  

This Weeks Top 10 Students for Pride Points 

Well done to all of our students for their hard work this week! 

Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10 Year 11 

Emily S Felix C Lucy B Mia W James L G 

Millie-Ruby T Mariam B Imogen H Spencer W Tyler F 

Louie K Dylan G Irina U Hayley S Luke C 

Keiron K Sophie J Abigail B Ashleigh L Hayden G 

Sean B-C Charlotte W Cody F Emerald C Georgia B 

Lily P Kacey-Marie W Chloe T Maximilian J Macey B 

Jocelyn H Leyla S Callum C Amy P Jack C 

Logan M Tyler H Maddy B Matthew  J Lily A 

Riley F Lotty T Luke S Sophie F Joshua W 

Ella D Emily O Harry C-A Fred D Harry P 

PE Star of the Week 

Felix C 

Felix is always ready to learn and applies maximum effort to every task.  

Well done and thank you! PE 

Pen Recycling 

We collect pens to be recycled, please bring any 

pens for recycling to Reception or give them to 

your tutor. 

All pens accepted: ball point pens, highlighters, 

whiteboard pens, permanent markers etc. 

Help us to recycle and 

stop items needlessly  

going to landfill!  

Thank you! 

The Eco Committee 
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Year 10 Art 

‘Ice Cream Sundae with Cake’ by Keira R and ‘Egg on Toast with 

Brown Sauce’ Clay and cardboard sculpture by Tommy-Lee H. 

Two fantastic responses to the work of the sculptor  

Claes Oldenburg. Well done! Mr Whitlock, Art and Photography 
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Year 10 Assembly 

A lot of our students think bottled water is better than tap  

water. Miss Uguen set five students the challenge to identify 

which cup was tap water and which was bottled. They  

correctly identified the bottled water but is there much  

difference? Why not make the change and use a reusable 

bottle to reduce plastic consumption here at Warblington.  

Water fill stations available in the Hall and in the PE corridor.  
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